
Dates for your diary 

Attendance Cup 
Group % Attend 

Year 1 95.5 

Year 2 95.0 

Year 3 98.5 

Year 4 95.7 

Year 5 96.8 

Year 6 - 

Totals 96.3 

Yr 
 

3 

Lannergrams 

Our word of the week is – Terrain 
 

Definition   — land or ground, or the natural                

characteristics of its surface.  

  

The terrain was rough and rocky. 

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Word 

of  

the week 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1:  Dougie, Desmond, Lottie 

Y2: Anna, George, Ozzi 

Y3: Millie, Kaian, Finley 

Y4: Blake, Neo, Morgan 

Y5: Theo, Martha, Declan 

Y6: N/A — London trip  
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 Monday 30th January—Sunday 5th February—

National Storytelling Week 

 Wednesday 1st February—World Read Aloud Day 

 Friday 3rd Feb—NSPCC Numbers Day—wear    

something number related to school 

 Monday 13th—Friday 17th  February—Half Term 

 Monday 20th  February—Inset Day 

 Monday 3rd—Friday 14th April—Easter Holidays 

 Monday 1st May –Bank Holiday 

 Monday 8th May –King’s Coronation Bank Holiday 

 Friday 26th May—Inset Day 

 Monday 29th May—Friday 2nd June— Half Term 
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Please try and use this French word                                                  

as much as you can with your child. 

‘soleil 

means                      

‘sun’ in French. 

French word 

of  

the week 

World food day 

Tuesday 31st January 

This menu is a tasting menu so 

children will be given the option 

to try all foods—please select 

from veggie or main for your 

child and they will be given the 

appropriate tasting menu.   

Please note: jacket potatoes 

and pasta will not be offered on 

this day and will be                        

removed if booked.  

Sandwiches will still be                 

available. 

Many thanks 

 

NSPCC Numbers Day—Non-School Uniform 

Friday 3rd February 

We are supporting the NSPCC Numbers Day. Please come to 

school wearing a numbers themed t-shirt/jumper. Dress up as a 

number or as someone that uses or wears a number!  

This is a full non-school uniform day so feel free to wear non-uniform 

skirts/trousers too.  

We are asking for a £1.00 per child donation to help raise money for 

the NSPCC.  
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Random fun 

fact of the week!  

Have a great weekend!! 

Although it may look round to us the moon is actually shaped like a lemon! 

The moon bulges out on both the near and far side, making it shaped like a lemon.   

Monday 30th January—Friday 3rd  

We will be celebrating National Storytelling Week 
which takes place every year.  

‘It is a celebration of the power of sharing stories.          
Stories teach us about the world, they allow us to step 
into someone else’s shoes and feel empathy, they help 

us to relax and escape and they can help develop            
essential literacy skills. ‘ The Literacy Trust 

Take a look at The Literacy Trust website for some 
family activities to share the enjoyment of reading 

together.  

https://wordsforlife.org.uk/themes/celebrate-
storytelling-week-at-home/ 

Wednesday 1st February 

In conjunction with National Storytelling Week 

there is a day to celebrate the joys of reading 

aloud. Visit the Litworld website where you can 

find virtual read-alouds, book recommendations, 

live events, challenges and free pintables to help 

celebrate this day with your children. 

https://www.litworld.org/worldreadaloudday 

Any unwanted Playmobil? 

We are asking for donations of any 

unwanted Playmobil figures, sets or 

accessories  for small world play in 

the nurture room. If you have any 

we would be very grateful to               

receive it. 

Many thanks 


